
March 22, 2021 

Policy on Using Anchorage’s Community Email System 

 The primary use of the Anchorage email system is for the Anchorage board and 
committees to communicate with members of the Anchorage community 

 

 Members of Anchorage also may use the system to communicate to the community at 
large 

 

 A moderator will monitor and approve emails from members following these guidelines 
 

 All emails must be of general interest and benefit to the Anchorage community 
 

 Examples of common types of emails are items for sale and requests for contractor 
recommendations 

 

 All communications must follow standard rules of etiquette and civility  
 

 No emails containing personal attacks, bullying, inflammatory language, political 
campaigning, commercial advertising or soliciting or advertising of events outside our 
community will be forwarded 

 

 Information on nonpartisan issues that impact our Chesapeake Bay region, Annapolis 
Neck peninsula or Anchorage community may be allowed subject to the moderator’s 
approval 

  

 


